

Telephone 9605 1650 - info@IngleburnBowlingClub.com.au 8 Memorial Ave, INGLEBURN NSW 2565 - PO Box 11, INGLEBURN NSW 1890

CANCELLATION OF UPCOMING VOTING AND SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING

26th March 2020

Dear Members,

Following the recent announcements by the Federal Government surrounding the restrictions on outdoor gatherings, the Club has sought guidance on the ability to hold the upcoming Special General Meeting.

We have been advised that due to the current circumstances and the measures required to combat COVID-19, the meeting should not proceed and correspondingly the ballot is invalid.

While this decision is regrettable, we are monitoring the situation as to when we may reschedule the meeting. Both the Board and myself remain positive and continue to maintain a strong relationship with the RSL. Both Clubs are committed to the Amalgamation and the future of Ingleburn Bowling Club.

We apologise for the late notice and the inconvenience.

For further information while we are closed please contact us through our interim email address: TheGreensIngleburn@gmail.com

Kind Regards

Anton Dworzak B.Eng MBA FMVA Acting Secretary Manager